From: <u>Gallagher, June</u>
To: <u>Chambers, Michelle</u>

Subject: FW: For the Dec. 14 meeting

Date: December 11, 2020 9:12:11 AM

## June Gallagher, B.A., Dipl. M.A.

Municipal Clerk
Legislative Services Department
Municipality of Clarington
40 Temperance Street, Bowmanville ON L1C 3A6
905-623-3379 ext. 2102 | 1-800-563-1195
www.clarington.net

From: Helen Tandy, DVM <critterfixer@bell.net>

**Sent:** Friday, December 11, 2020 9:07 AM

To: Gallagher, June <JGallagher@clarington.net>

Subject: For the Dec. 14 meeting

## **EXTERNAL**

To whom it may concern:

As supporters of Rezoning Clarington, we would like to add our voices to support Councillor Neal's motion regarding changes to the way in which land is classified as Environmentally Protected in Clarington.

As residents and tax payers in Clarington, we support a motion to recommence the work being done on the review of environmentally protected lands (EP) in rural Clarington.

We support Official Plan mapping that is limited to provincially required EP land.

We support full and comprehensive notification to property owners to ensure transparency and accountability.

Kind regards, Helen Tandy & Michael Faessen 4291 Concession 5, Orono, ON L0B 1M0

Sent from my iPad